"At Gagetown School Our Vision Is To Create Leaders."



Gagetown School

6 Loomcroft Lane Gagetown, NB E5M 1H2 Phone: (506)488-3561

Fax: (506)488-3569

We will empower students to take ownership of their learning and personal development while instilling a sense of curiosity and wonder. We will teach our students respect and responsibility for themselves, each other and the global community

Dr. Monique Allain Principal

Kara Mersereau, Administrative Assistant

Kindergarten to Grade 2 Basketball!

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Gagetown School in conjunction with the Gagetown Recreation Centre will be offering a Basketball Clinic on Wednesdays for Kindergarten to Grade 2 students. The club will run for 5 weeks starting on Wednesday, October 26th and ending on Wednesday, November 23rd from 1:25 to 2:35. Ms. Hogan and Chrissie Farrell will be leading the club. We would like to thank both Ms. Hogan and Chrissy for volunteering.

This is a great opportunity to learn basketball through age appropriate drills and games while having a great deal of fun. No experience is necessary. Students who participate will be permitted to take the later bus run home, unless otherwise instructed.

We want to take this opportunity to remind all students that participating in sports or in any clubs at Gagetown School is a privilege. Even though we never want to "take this away" from the students, they must first of all understand that their academic efforts and positive behaviour enable them to participate in extra-curricular activities. We ask that you, as a parent, reinforce this with your child.

Please fill out the contact information below and have your child return it to Ms. Hogan by Thursday, October 20th stating that you gave permission to your child to participate and that he/she will be taking the later bus (unless instructed otherwise).

| Ms. Hogan and Ms. Allain | |
|-------------------------------|--|
| I give my child/ children | |
| Parent's/Guardian's signature | |